
Dear Oregon Legislators, 

I have a serious issue with SB-571 in it's current form. I have no issue with former inmates (who are not on parole or probation) 
voting as they are contributing members to our society and should have a say in public policy. However, allowing current convicted 
criminals who are behind bars to vote is absolute lunacy and another idiotic garbage idea from a moron who wants to be a social 
justice warrior meanwhile taking a crap on law abiding citizens and the victims of these criminals. This is an extremely bad policy 
idea that should not see the light of day. Go back to the drawing board and fix it so that only those who have paid in full their debt to 
society can actually partake in societies operations and freedoms. Thank you.


